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Forum 2020
As you know, the Women's Committee of Uzbekistan is launching a number of new approaches to
ensure transparency and openness at the Zulfia Award Competitions.

As  a  logical  continuation  of  these  approaches,  based  on  experience  and  observations,  an  open
conversation was held at the Youth Creativity Palace on February 15, 2020, to exchange views among the
candidates for the Republican stage in the 2019/2020 academic year.

Candidates, journalists and bloggers had the opportunity to get answers to their questions and discuss the
award process.

Candidates who were unable to come to Tashkent asked questions through the "Zulfia Candidates-2020"
group. The student of LM faculty Dilshoda Norboeva also took part in the forum and got enough answers to
her questions. In the future, we wish good luck to our student at the award ceremony.
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